If you would like more information or would like to provide DEC with information about this permit, please do not hesitate to contact me at 907-465-5272 or via email: Gina.Shirey@alaska.gov; for technical questions about the permit, you may also directly contact the permit writer, Sam Kito at (907) 907-269-7542 or via email Sam.Kito@alaska.gov.

Sincerely,

Gina Shirey

Local and Tribal Government Coordinator

Enclosure: Tribal Involvement in the Permitting Process postcard

cc: Potentially Affected Local Governments

Potentially Affected Federally -recognized Indian Tribes

Tribal Involvement in the Permitting Process postcard

